

City of Newburyport City Clerk 60 Pleasant Street Newburyport Ma, 01950

Dr. Michelle R. LaFlamme 18 North Rd. Kensington, NH 03833

Dear Council,

January 23, 2022

I am the troop co-leader of a local Girl Scout troop and we respectfully request permission to have a cookie booth in Market Square Saturday February 19th from 10 am to 2 pm. We will only have one table and 4 girls at the event. We will not obstruct pedestrian traffic nor will be loud or disrespectful in any way. I thank you for your time and consideration.

V/R

Michelle R. LaFlamme

Leader Girl Troop 65442

978-518-7917 delatiamme @ gmail.com